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LǎǎǳŜ ƴƻ му CǊƛŘŀȅ ноǊŘ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлмр 

1C Assembly  

Class IC had their first assembly last week.  The children 

enjoyed sharing how they have been using Kung Fu 

Punctuation as part of their learning.   

The children taught the parents and carers some of the 

different actions and then they joined in with 

punctuating a few sentences!  

Thank you to all parents and carers who were able to 

attend. It was great to see so many of you there!   

We hope that you might try Kung Fu Punctuation at 

home with your child. 

Great News  

As of today we officially 

have the keys to the 

Streatham building.  

There are still a few 

minor works to be 

completed but otherwise 

it is ready to go.   

мп Řŀȅǎ ǘƻ ƎƻΗ 

 

 

YǳƴƎ Cǳ tǳƴŎǘǳŀǝƻƴ ƛƴ ŀŎǝƻƴ 

6NA visit to V & A Museum  

Year 6 visited the Victoria and Albert museum this 

week to research ideas for the cushions they will be 

designing and making in class.  

The children visited a variety of exhibitions looking 

for inspiration for their own logos.  

The class particularly liked a design using V&A initials 

and this has inspired the children to create lots of 

similar designs in their own work.  

The children used their sketchbooks to capture some 

of the emblems, patterns and designs in the exhibits. 

Here are some of their sketches. 



 
January 23, 2015 W¦[L!bΩ{ twLa!w¸ {/Ihh[ b9²{ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates reminder!  

Please note school will finish at мнΦолǇƳ on 
Thursday, 12th February so that the move can 

start!  

School closed:        Friday 13th February 

School closed:        Monday 23rd February 

School closed:        Tuesday 24th February 

Children return:     Wednesday 25th February 

Educational visits taking place 
next week  

aƻƴŘŀȅ нсǘƘ WŀƴǳŀǊȅΥ    

2V visit to London Transport Museum 

²ŜŘ нуǘƘ WŀƴǳŀǊȅΥ           

Year 4 visit to The British Museum 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ нфǘƘ WŀƴǳŀǊȅΥ   

2J visit to London Transport Museum 

Severe Weather Warnings  

We seem to have escaped the 

snow for the time being, but it is 

very cold. Please, please make sure children come to 

school with appropriate warm and labelled clothing 

for the day—hats, scarves, gloves, jumpers and coats! 

Please be aware that any messages will be sent by 

text if for example the school has to close, so please 

ensure Data Collection Sheets are returned and we 

have up to date contact information. Information will 

also be posted on our website. 

Landscaping  

You may have noticed that we are currently 

undertaking works to improve outdoor spaces at 

West Norwood so that children can use all areas 

throughout the year. 

Weather depending, we hope it will be complete by 

the end of the week! 

Attendance  

 

  % Attendance 

RLC 98 

REE 97.6 

RCA 98.52 

RLM 98 

RGM 99 

1C 99 

1GA 96.92 

1P 100 

2V 99.33 

2J 98.67 

2ME 97.33 

3G 94 

3CC 99.33 

3E 97.93 

4AW 98.67 

4AM 98.28 

5PM 97.67 

6NA 96.33 

Well done мt for 
achieving 100% 
attendance during 
the week  
12th—16th January.  

MATCH ATTACK CARDS!  

Unfortunately children will ƴƻǘ be allowed to bring 

Match Attack cards into school as of Monday 26th 

January 2015. This is due to the increase in 

disagreements and disputes they are now causing 

between children, particularly at play time and before/

after school. 

If they are seen they will be removed by staff. 

Bus Information      

All queries / changes to bus 

arrangements should be emailed to 

headteacher@juliansprimary.org.uk directly as 

messages are sometimes not getting through to us. 

Devane Way  
It’s great news that parking restrictions are  now in 

place in Devane Way. 

This has made a tremendous difference to access and 

helps ensure school minibuses run on schedule, getting 

pupils to class on time.   

mailto:headteacher@juliansprimary.org.uk

